

Information Governance

Francesca Sandiford Council Ho Via email: request-361736-106185d8@whatdotheyknow.com

Chris West
Executive Director
Council House
Earl Street
Coventry
CV1 5RR

29 September 2016

Please contact Information Governance Direct line 024 7683 3323 infogov@coventry.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) Request ID: REQ01798

Thank you for your request for information relating to agency spend on schools.

Could you please provide me with the agency spend for all schools, including primary, secondary, sen, pru's and alternative education settings for September 2015-present ideally split by the total cost, agency names and cost per agency.

In regards to the total spend for Coventry Schools, this information is held by the schools and you can contact each school directly for this information.

We have provided a link to schools contact details below;

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolcontactdetails

The information for the 2015/16 financial year will be available on the link below;

https://www.education.gov.uk/sfb/SchoolList.aspx

This will be available in November and therefore we advising you as per Section 21 and 22 of the Freedom of Information Act.

The 2014/15 financial year information is currently available to view.

To assist, you would need to look at E26 Agency Supply Teaching Staff and E02 Supply Teaching Staff for each school. To do this you would need the Local Authority Number: 331 and the Establishment number for each school which can be obtained from this website;

http://www.education.gov.uk/edubase/home.xhtml

What agencies do you use?

Each school is responsible for their own agency use and detailed information about the agencies they use is held by the schools.

Thus, I can confirm that we do not hold this information and are advising you as per Section 1(1) of the Act.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking for is already published on the <u>Council's web site</u> and in particular its FOI/EIR <u>Disclosure log</u>, <u>Council's Publication Scheme</u>, <u>Open Data</u> and <u>Facts about Coventry</u>.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to your original request – email: infoqov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance